
Join Coach Kennedy and your fellow Mustangs for 
Midtown’s third FIERCE FITNESS challenge of the year - 
Family Game Night! To participate, simply register using 

the button at the bottom of the 3/7 newsletter. 

• Registration will be open from 3/7 - 3/12. 
• Families who register will receive a Family Game Night kit 

complete with game board, game pieces, dice, custom 
FIERCE fitness sweatbands (1 per child), and bottled 
water. Game kits will be sent home with students during 
the week of 3/22.  

• Families are encouraged to submit photos of their family 
game nights to Coach Kennedy to be featured in an 
upcoming newsletter on Midtown’s social media 
(Instagram and Twitter). Photo submissions are due 4/12. 

• Questions? Contact Paul.Kennedy@merryhillschool.com 


